




 

 
 

 
  February 18, 2019 
 
 

Florida Center for Students with Unique Abilities 
University of Central Florida 
College of Community Innovation and Education 
420 Teaching Academy 
4000 Central Florida Blvd. 
P.O. Box 161250 
Orlando, FL  32816-1250 
 
Dear Dr. Paula Kohler: 
 
This letter is in support of Tallahassee Community College’s application for designation as a 
Florida Postsecondary Comprehensive Transition Program. The TCC District Board of Trustees 
proudly supports the existing Eagle Connections program for students with intellectual or 
developmental disabilities and is in favor of expansion of the program with a new 
Interdisciplinary Employment Credential. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen B. Moore 
Chair, District Board of Trustees of 
Tallahassee Community College 


